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The Clark Family 
 

Grace, Nick, Thomas, Callie 
& Bennett, Addie 

  

27 – Amber Bailey 
29 – Robin Hart 
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  "The Budget Giving Report is a 
weekly snapshot of undesignated 
offering compared to the weekly 
budget need. Its purpose is to 
show how close our offering is to 
our budget need. Thank you for 
your generous gifts to OGBC." 

Church Safety 
Team 

 

 

3/24/24 
James Hughes 

3/31/24 
Joe Oakley 

 
 

Visitors, please scan 
this QR code and fill out 
a short form so we can 
get to know you better. 



  Young Oaks will meet Wednesday, March 27th at 6:30pm. The rotation 
will be Recreation. Adults Bible Study will also be available. 

 
 "Pastor Pals." Look for a weekly worksheet to help guide children (and 

kids at heart) through the sermon. Kids with completed worksheets get 
their choice of a small prize at the end of morning worship. 

 
 The church Easter Egg Hunt will take place Saturday, March 30th at 10 

a.m. Bring a dozen eggs filled with wrapped candy. Anyone that would 
like to donate pre-wrapped candy for the Easter Egg Hunt, please bring it 
to the church. 

 
 Easter "Sunrise" Service at 8:00 a.m. in the Pavilion followed by a pitch-

in continental breakfast. All regular services will take place but there will 
be no evening services. 

 
 Deacons Meeting will be Sunday, April 7th at 5:00pm. 

 
 SAVE THE DATE: There will be a Baby Shower for baby boy McCraw at 

1:00pm on April 7th at the church. They are registered at Target & 
Walmart. 

 
 The Little River Baptist Association and Kentucky Baptist Convention is 

hosting a Senior Gathering (born before 1964) on Thursday, April 25th at 
First Baptist Church in Dawson Springs, KY. A bus will leave the Baptist 
Center at 7:45 a.m. and costs $20 if registered by April 15th. A Light 
breakfast, lunch, and program is all provided. To register, please call the 
Baptist Center (270) 522-7066 or email lrbasec@bellsouth.net. 

 
 Ministry Opportunities: 

 
 Shady Lawn has inquired about us restarting our ministry to 

their residents. Anyone interested in helping restart our Nursing 
Home Ministry should see Pastor Nick. 

Worship        When the Roll is Called Up Yonder     516        
Missionary Moments       
Announcements                             Pastor Nick Clark 
Hymn               There is Power in the Blood          132         
Hymn                              One Day                       193 
Offertory                                                     Deacons  
Children’s Message                                    Gail Oliver 
Special                       “To Die For”                    Choir 
Sermon  Blessed is He Who Comes in the Name of the Lord 

Passage                       Luke 13:31-35     Pastor Clark 
Invitation                Room at the Cross                315 
Benediction               The Bond of Love                 384 

 
5:30pm Choir Practice 

6:00pm Bible Study 
 

Staff 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor   
Amber Bailey, Music Director                            
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director                                                     
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Director 
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist   
Dorothy Dannelly, Bulletins  

Deacons     
 

Scott Ellis         270-881-2716 
Donnie McCraw 270-350-0860 
Joe Oakley        270-350-8151 
Ken Oakley       270-350-6826                               
Hugh Roberts   270-350-2045 
Dan Sheehan    270-350-1813 
 

Palm Sunday 
9:00 am Sunday School   

10:00 am Morning Worship  

Nicholas Clark, Pastor 

pastornrclark@gmail.com/812-489-3628 
 


